## International Brotherhood of Magicians RING NO. SIX



## Delaware Valley Conjurers Club

## Newsletter



## FEBRUARY 1993

Notice is hereby given that the next stated meeting of the Delaware Valley Conjurers Club will be held on Monday, February 8, 1993, at 7:30 post meridiem. From Prez Kelly's List of 63 Things To Do, this Monday evening has been designated as Sleightly Magic Night. The intent here is to work on/develop/teach different sleights, BUT NO CARDS. Dave suggested working on sleights involving cups & balls, sponge balls, coins, etc. If you're having trouble doing something, or can share your way of performing a sleight, come on out.

Election results: Out with the old, in with old, except for one exception. Marisa Leva takes over as Vice President, who will see her first tour of duty this Monday night since Dave "Cecil B. De" Kelly has to direct his students in some play (Dave - they're closing your school - why bother?).

In order to plan your monthly schedule, here's what's planned for the next few meetings:

March - magic with paper (tears, billet switches, bills, ...).

April - Ron London lecture.

Annual plea for dues: It's still only 10 bucks - pay the man!

There are plenty of opportunities coming up on which to spend your hard-earned money on magic - read on.

Magic Funday - Sunday, February 21, 11:00 a.m. to midnight, \$20, Woodbridge, NJ. Standard stuff - auction, lecture, dealers, show. For more info and directions, call Pat Bajor at 908.969.2566.

Bob Little Super Sunday - March 7, 10:00 a.m. to 10:00 p.m., \$17, at the always fabulous Fiesta Motor Inn in Willow Grove, PA. You know the routine - auction, dealers, lecture, dealers, dinner, dealers, show, and dealers. Call Bob at 215.672.3344 if you need more information.

East Coast Magic Spectacular IV - Sunday, March 21 or 28, dawn to dusk, probably \$40, at that high school in Jersey. As you might suspect, I can't find my fact sheet for the event, but as I recall, the talent line-up is outstanding. Personally, I'd pay the \$40 just to see Mike Close lecture again, and I saw him a year ago at the IBM convention. Call ECM at their new number (215.698.0661) for all the pertinent details.

I also seem to recall getting a mailing about that annual Allentown Magic Day, which should be in April (aren't you impressed with my organizational system and elephant-like memory?).

Next Month: March. Magic with paper.